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Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Darrin Walker <dwalker@halfpricebooks.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 9:13 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Cc: Darrin Walker

Subject: Walmont Inc. Application  11-15-2017

Attachments: Walmont Inc. Letter.docx

Hi, 

 

Please see the attached letter regarding the application by Walmont Inc. for additional outdoor seating for the proposed 

expansion into the Jimmy John’s space. Although I support the expansion into the Jimmy John’s location, I am opposed 

to the additional outdoor seating area. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Darrin Walker 

 

Half Price 

Books 

Minnesota 

District Manager 

 

651-639-1700 

 


